
Immaculate Heart of Mary School
Immaculate Heart of Mary School is a Community of Faith in which school and parents join together in the formation and

education of each child to achieve a balance of faith, character, and academic excellence.

Graduates of Immaculate Heart of Mary strive to become:
Children as Lifelong Learners

MESSAGE FROM THE PRINCIPAL
MAY 11, 2022

Dear IHM families,

I invite you today to reflect upon a quote from the United States Catholic Conference of Bishops, or USCCB:

“While all members of the family are called to live out the foundational Christian virtues,
fathers and mothers have a special responsibility for fostering these virtues within their children.”

As an institution who is called to partner with parents in sharing the faith with our children, we echo similar
sentiments throughout our school’s mission statement and philosophy, as well as throughout our handbooks. The
Code of Christian Conduct, which can be found in both our school and Archdiocesan handbook, states:

Students can best receive a quality, morally based education if students, parents/guardians, and school officials work
together … Students and parents/guardians shall follow standards of conduct that are consistent with the Christian
principles of the school … These Christian principles include but are not limited to:

● Parents/guardians are expected to work courteously and cooperatively with the school to assist the student in
meeting the academic, moral, and behavioral expectations of the school.

● Students and parents/guardians may respectfully express their concerns about the school operation and its
personnel. However, they may not do so in a manner that is discourteous, scandalous, rumor driven, disruptive,
threatening, hostile, or divisive.

● Any parent/guardian or other person could risk his or her child's continuation in school if he or she insults or
abuses the principal or any teacher in the presence of students, parents/guardians, or other school personnel
while on school premises, public sidewalks, public streets, other public ways adjacent to school premises, or at
some other place if the principal or teacher is required to be there in connection with assigned school activities.

Please take this into consideration when interacting with one another, monitoring your children’s interactions with
each other, interacting with IHM school and parish staff, and all members inside and outside of our IHM community.
From the Immaculate Heart of Mary School and Parish staff, thank you for constantly entrusting us with your
children. May we all continue to be models of our faith, remembering the example that Jesus set for us.

Blessings,
Ms. Bautista
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http://handbook.la-archdiocese.org/chapter-13/section-13-8/topic-13-8-1


EXTRA, EXTRA, READ ALL ABOUT IT!
IMPORTANT NEWS AND ANNOUNCEMENTS

Congratulations to our First Communion candidates who received the Sacrament of the Holy Eucharist
for the first time this past Saturday, May 6th:

Daniel Angulo Angel Banegas Ariah Barillas Nicolette Caldoza
Julia Coquia Jiana De Padua Isabel Del Angel Angelyn Diaz
Jacob Diaz Alexander Flores Jairo Wilrik Go Valentina Gutierrez
Jason Heang Sebastian Hernandez Sofia Hernandez Francis Marquinez
Noah Martinez Jonathan Omnes-Toledo Adrian Mireles Niamh Ortiz
Adrianh Peña Micaiah Pineda Maelie Razon Jaycob Roqueta
Raiza Sealana Gabriel Vanegas Miguel Vasquez

Our last mandatory fundraiser - the Fit and Fun Run - will be taking place this Friday, May 13th. The
theme is Totally Awesome 80s. Students are invited to come dressed in their best 80s themed outfits
(no tight or revealing clothing, please). There will be no Mass on this day. Keep sharing your links with
friends and family! Remember, our minimum goal is $100.
May 16th is the last day for the registration discount ($300 rather than the registration fee of $350). Be
sure to take advantage if you have not already!
After May 17th, the cost per service hour will increase to $15 per hour, so we advise that you take
advantage of the following opportunities:

We will be hosting a service hour day on Saturday, May 14th from 8 AM-12 PM. The teachers and
I need help boxing up items around the school as we prepare our classrooms for the
renovations that will take place over the summer.
We are also in need of large cardboard boxes (18”x18”x16” or larger). If you have new or gently
used boxes to donate, we will offer one service hour ($10) for every 5 boxes donated.
Contact Ms. Bautista or Mrs. Giron if you are interested in earning up to 5 service hours by
participating in our marketing initiative.

We have limited edition navy blue cardigans with colored IHM patches for sale at the office. Each
cardigan is $20. The majority of sizes are Youth XL and Adult S, but may fit other sizes. Please contact
Ms. Giron if you are interested.
The Archdiocese of Los Angeles mandates that all adults who work in any capacity with or around
children complete the VIRTUS® Protecting God’s Children for Adults program. It is mandatory that all
volunteers working with our students are VIRTUS trained and fingerprinted. For more information,
visit https://lacatholics.org/education-and-training/ and https://lacatholics.org/fingerprinting/.

Immaculate Heart of Mary School
1055 N. Alexandria Ave. Los Angeles, CA 90029

(323) 663 - 4611 | kbautista@ihmla.org
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WHAT’S GOING ON AT AND AROUND IHM?
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